
J. Ferrater Mora 
SS1SWIUOWBROQK LAÑE -VIL LANOVA. PA. 19085 

December 4, 1986 

Professor Marcelo Dascal 
Department of Philosophy 
Tel-Aviv University 
69978 Tel-Aviv/Israel 

Dear Professor Dascal: 

On return frpm a trlp abroad I flnd your letter of 
October 27. 

Thank you for lnvlting me to contrlbute to the 
volume Cultural Relatlvism and Philosophy — a 
deservedly much debated topic. T will be pleased to 
prepare a paper, possibly on the topic "Textualism vs. 
Representatlonism," for sometlme before the beginnlng 
of 1988. 

Wlth best wishes, 

Sincerely 
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